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Dear Friend of the Humane Society,

	Thanks to you, the Lea County Humane Society’s 2013 Paws n Claws Gala was a resounding success.  The money we raised is going and will go to help the animals of Lea County.  It is your donation, support, generosity, and most importantly your belief in our mission that makes possible this much needed help.  
	Education, sterilization, socialization and adoption is a process that we at the humane society have in mind.  Education is needed to promote responsible breeding, prevent neglect and abuse, and ensure proper care of our animals.  Sterilization, spay and neuter, is needed to control the animal population, and in doing so decrease the number of strays and unwanted animals that make euthanization a tragic reality.  We are continually working to lower the number of animals in Lea that are euthanized.  Socialization is done at the Hobbs Animal Adoption Center and the Lovington Animal Shelter to prepare animals for adoption.  All adoptions are done with the objective of seeing that animals are placed in good homes and cared for responsibly.  
	Gradually, the number of animals that are euthanized is decreasing and the number of animals being adopted is increasing.  But the more we do, the more we see needs to be done.  Thanks to you, this challenging and rewarding work is being done, and the animals of Lea are better off than they were a year ago.  We wholeheartedly appreciate your support, and realize that we could not continue our work without you.

Sincerely,

Lea County Humane Society Board of Directors 
